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NOTICE OF CONTINUATION 
 

October 22, 2014 
 
Gregory D. Wirth, Esq. 
Cocheco Falls Millworks 
100 Main Street, Suite 240 
P.O. Box 2209 
Dover, NH  03821-2209 
 
Re:   238-4-TC-14 Appeal of Decision of The Town of Barrington Planning Board Pursuant to New 
 Hampshire R.S.A. 676:5(III) George A. Calef and Arvilla T. Calef, Trustees of the George A. 
 Calef Living Revocable Trust of 2008 u/t/a dated May 21, 2008 and Arvilla T. Calef and 
 George A. Calef, Trustees of the Arvilla T. Calef Living Revocable Trust of 2008 u/t/a dated 
 May 21, 2008 v. Town of Barrington, New Hampshire 
 
Request by applicant that a request for rehearing on the above case be moved to November to allow 
time for the Calef’s to exercise their right to amend the motion for rehearing, including grounds 
therefore, within 30 days after the date on which the written decision was actually filed “as provided 
for in New Hampshire RSA 677:2.” 
 
Dear Attorney Wirth: 
 
This is to inform you that the Barrington Zoning Board at its October 15, 2014 meeting CONTINUED 
consideration of the request for rehearing on the application referenced above to the November 19, 
2014 meeting, to allow the Calef’s time to amend their request for rehearing under RSA 677:2.  The 
appeal was denied on August 27, 2014 and the written decision was made available on September 
25, 2014. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marcia J. Gasses 
Town Planner & Land Use Administrator 
 
cc: George and Arvilla Calef 
 Attorney Jae Whitelaw 
 Attorney John Arnold 
 File 
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